
CONGRESSIONAL HEARING ON WAGE INCREASE
Wednesday, 19 February 2020

 A well-attended Hearing in Congress on the 19th of February 2020 delved on the proposed increase in wages as
chaired by Partylist Representative Enrico A. PiÃ±eda.Â  Much discussion on the timeliness and affordability of employers
to absorb another round of wage increase came to fore.
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